
Newspaper Public Hearing Notice - SPA 120318 

NOTICE OF HEARING REGARDING ADOPTION OF A STRATEGIC PARTNERSHIP 
AGREEMENT WITH BRAZORIA COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 24 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Alvin, Texas, will hold a public 
hearing regarding its consideration of the adoption of a Strategic Partnership Agreement 
(the “SPA”) with Brazoria County Municipal Utility District No. 24 at 7:00 p.m., on 
Thursday, January 3, 2019, at the Alvin City Hall, 216 W. Sealy, Alvin, Texas.  At the 
hearing, any interested person shall have a reasonable opportunity to speak for or against 
the City’s adoption of the SPA.  A copy of the proposed SPA may be obtained prior to 
hearing at City Hall.       
 
 
 

/s/ Dixie Roberts 
City Secretary 
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